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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIR OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD   

BY DEPUTY M.B. ANDREWS OF ST HELIER NORTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 4th DECEMBER 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 11th DECEMBER 2023 

 
 

Question 

 
“Will the Chair provide a breakdown by department of the number of staff made redundant across 

Government during 2023?” 

 
Answer 

 

There were three redundancies to date in 2023: 
 

Department  Individuals  

Cabinet Office 3 

 


